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June 17, 1994
JPN-94-029
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Station P1-137
Washington, D.C. 20555
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant

Docket No. 50-333
Proposed Technical Specmcaﬂon Chanqeo Regardmg PORC

Dear Sir:

This application for an amendment to the James A. FitzPatrick Technical
Specifications proposes to alter the Plant Operating Review Committee's
(PORC's) membership requirements and to delegate a portion of PORC's
procedure review responsibilities for nuclear safety related procedures and
procedure changes to the line organizations. PORC will continue to perform
safety reviews associated with procedures that are of safety significance. The
proposed procedure review and approval process will alter the scope of the
PORC review function to be more appropriate for that of a safety oversight
committee by reducing the administrative burden on the PORC.

In addition, a change is also being proposed to implement the guidance of
Generc Letter 93-07. This Generic Letter discusses the removal of the review
and audit responsibilities for the Emergency and Security Plans ‘rom the
Technical Specifications.

Enclosed for filing is the signed original of a document entitled "Application
for Amendment to Operating License.” Attachments |, Il, and Ill to this
application contain the preposed changes to the Technical Specifications, the
associated Safety Evaluation, and a markup of the current Technical
Specification pages, respectively.

in accordance with 10 CFR 50.91, a copy of this application and the
associated attachments are being provided to the designated New York State
official.
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